
From: CAROLYN BERGE   
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2022 9:23 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Marcia Polenberg   
Subject: 524 S 1st St 
 
 
 
 
Dear Planning Committee,  
 
We are writing this letter of support for our dear neighbors, Marcia Polenberg and Ted Ramsey 
who live at 524 South First Street. They are wishing to expand and renovate their kitchen and 
have already met with a wonderful architect and a skilled contractor.  We know this because 
these are the same individuals who worked on our kitchen renovation during the summer of 
2020.  We live directly across the street from Ted and Marcia and frequently share meals with 
them. Marcia is an amazing cook who loves to entertain and does wonders in her very small 
space.  If anyone is deserving of a more spacious and functional kitchen, it is definitely Marcia.  It 
would make many of her friends very happy if you would approve of their plans and get her 
cooking!  Thank you.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
Carolyn Berge & John Sullivan  
519 S 1st St.  
Ann Arbor, MI  
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